
Tippecanoe Amateur Radio Association 
Meeting Minutes 

8 July 2008 
 

19:30 – meeting called to order by N9GKE 
 
Members in attendance: (16)  AB9LE, KC9FYX, K9HER, WR9A,  N9GKE, WB9SWD, 
WB9BRX, N9NWO, K9FOH, KM9V, WP4YJ, KC9MOD, K9KF, K9JWI, KF9UP, 
KC9AFE 
 
KC9FYX read the minutes from the June business meeting. WR9A moved to  
 accept minutes as presented, KF9UP seconded.  Minutes accepted by 
 unanimous vote. 
 
AB9LE gave the Treasurer’s report for the past month: 
 Income: $74.96    Expenses: $876.14 Ending assets: $8809.74 
 WP4YJ moved to accept minutes as presented, K9HER seconded.   Report is  
 accepted unanimously. 
 
Old business: 

KF9UP reported the Soap Box Derby was a success.  The club received a  
donation of  $325 for our efforts. 

 KM9V reported Field Day “went well.” 
 
New business: 
 WB9BRX reported that volunteers are needed for the bicycle ride on Saturday,  

August 23. 
 The Lafayette Hamfest is 17 August. 
 Bob Martin (W9YE) has passed away. 
 The KA9VXS repeater has been off the air for approximately 3 weeks.  It is  

expected to return to service later this week.  The 2-meter DSTAR module  
is in place and awaiting a new antenna.   

 ARES training nets are being held Monday evenings at 8:00 PM local time.  The  
WB9RVN repeater is the primary frequency. 

 
19”55 – WB9BRX moved to adjourn, K9FOH seconded.  Meeting adjourned by  
 unanimous vote. 
 
Ben Cotton, KC9FYX 
Secretary 


